
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

For Immediate Publication

Via Email Only
MEMORANDUM

DATE: May 24, 2016

TO:

The News-Journal, Attn: John Gallas john.gallas(5)news-jrnl.com
The Palatka Daily News, Attn: Scott Bryan sbryan(a)palatkadailynews.com
The St. Augustine Record editor(5)staugustinerecord.com

stuart.korfhage(5)staugustine.com
DeLand Beacon info(5)beacononlinenews.com

Florida Times Union, Attn: Cindy jaxstaff(5)jacksonville.com
carol.boone(5)j acksonville.com

The Observer editor(5)nsbobserver.com

Daily Record, Attn: Editorial Staff -
Karen Mathis

kmathis(5)baileypub.com
legal(5)j axdailyrecord.com

The Palm Coast Observer jonathan(5)palmcoastobserver.com
The Ormond Beach Observer editor(5)ormondbeachobserver.com

HeadlineSurfer.com henrvfrederick(5)headlinesurfer.com

Daytona Beach News Journal, Attn: Frank Fernandez frank.fernandez@news-jrnl.com
Volusia Exposed VolusiaExposed(5)cfl.rr.com

FROM: Christopher J. Greene, Chair
Seventh Judicial Circuit Nominating Commission
(904) 355-0355

SUBJECT: APPLICANTS FOR CIRCUIT COURT JUDGE

PAGES: (2) including the attachment.
If you do not receive all of this transmission please contact CathySawyer
(csawyer@pfliglaw.com) or ChristiePolsenski (cpolsenski@pfliglaw.com) via email or
at (904) 355-0355.

MESSAGE:

Ten applications were received for the judicial vacancy on the Circuit Court of the Seventh
Judicial Circuit. These applicants are scheduled to be interviewed on Friday, June 10, 2016,
beginning at 9:00 a.m., at the Volusia County Courthouse Annex, Courtroom 10 (3rd floor)
125 E. Orange Avenue, Daytona Beach, FL 32114.

The list of applicants and the time and date of each interview is attached.

Anyone wishing to comment on the qualifications of any of the applicants may do so by
contacting Christopher J. Greene, Chair, Seventh Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission, 238 Ponte
Vedra Park Drive, Suite 104, Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32082.

Please publish this public service announcement in your newspaper circulated in Volusia
County, Flagler County, Putnam County, St. Johns County, or any of them.

Many thanks for your assistance in disseminating this information to the public.




